BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING

Tuesday, March 24, 2020. 7:00 pm

Board members present: Matthew Puntin, James Consolati, Michael Curtin &
Molly Curtin-Schaefer. No public.

Previous minutes were approved.
Mail reviewed: COVID-19 related emails.

A discussion ensued regarding the number of masks on hand at the Town Hall. It was mutually
agreed to donate them to Berkshire Medical Center due to the shortage they are experiencing.

We will discourage all meetings that are not essential until we are set up with video
conferencing.

Meeting closed 7:19 pm.
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